
Please make sure no one in Israel
has an empty fridge for Hanukkah

Dear friend,
Last December at our Gala Dinner in London, we demonstrated the vital 

work that Meir Panim does in Israel.
Since then, the impact of Covid-19 has been catastrophic.

·  We are feeding three times as many households as this time last year, yet 

we have lost our free daily source of donated prepared foods from local 

hotels and businesses, which form part of our supply.
·  Our income has dropped 30% at the time when we need it most.
·  11,000 households are depending on us for their food each day.

 
Last week, one of our dedicated UK supporters, Madelaine Black,

a volunteer who attended last year's Gala Dinner, visited Meir Panim’s 
Or Akiva centre, where demand for daily hot meals has increased 

from 150 to 2,000 in 2020.

Please look at her insightful and inspiring video testimony: 

Thanks to your support in the past, Manna Meir Panim has so far been able 
to rise to the Covid-19 challenge, but it is not sustainable without your 

further help.
 

Please continue to donate to Manna Meir Panim to ensure that no one in 
Israel who is depending on us for their daily food will go hungry.

To make your donation please click:

www.mannauk.org
07985 511 475 gaby@mannauk.orgManna, UK Branch of Meir Panim,

Winston House 303, 2 Dollis Park
London N3 1HF

To Donate

Thank you, and wishing you
a Happy Hanukkah

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kKpV29CE3KY&feature=youtu.be&ab_channel=GabyBlauer
https://www.mannauk.org/donate/
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